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NOTICE TO CANCEL UPTD RFP 2002 AND  

RESCIND INTENT TO AWARD 

UMPQUA RIDES DIAL A RIDE CONTRACTS 

FOR THE 2021-23 BIENNIUM 

 

Umpqua Public Transportation District has been directed to cancel this procurement RFP 2002 
and exercise the clause which states “UPTD has the right to decline to award this contract or any 
part thereof for any reason.” 
 
The compliance observation and prescribed correction states “UPTD must cancel the 
procurement, revisit the procurement planning wherein it imposes on itself the administrative 
burden to monitor six separate contracts, revise the scope of services and requirements to be 
met, and re-advertise the solicitation.” 
 
A new Request for Proposals for the Umpqua Rides Dial A Ride Service for the 2021-23 biennium 
that meets all of the Federal requirements will be released. 
 

 
 

 
 


